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Sidama Zone Health Department
Awassa

We are pleased to inform you that the request on the subject of ethical clearance on the

research entitled "Improving Community based TB care in SNNPR" by Dr. Daniel

Gemechu that is planned to be undertaken in Dale woredas is approved and accepted.

Worth mentioning, however, the Center for Health Research & Laboratories is

requested to strictly monitor and evaluate the ethical implementation of the project as
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Deputy Head, Health Programs and
Services Division

CC: CeAter for Health Research and Laboratories
Dr. Daniel Gemechu
Awassa






